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Dear Colleague!

Many thanks for your letter of June 23, 1990 and for your
kind invitation to write a chapter in your coming publication
"Handbuch der Amalgamvergiftungen".

Before I make any decision I would like to have more information
about your book, such as its size, number and names of co-
authors, other special chapters, which you might include.

As you find from my articles, both in the Lancet 1989 May
27, and in the Swedish Journal of Biological Medicine, 3/89,
I find a totally neglected key issue to be the direct "nose-
brain transport" of mercury.

This way of transport might be an important topic to your
readers to learn about, and therefore I am willing to write
an article just similar to my publication in the Swedish
o[ Journal of Biological Medicine 1989,

However, a condition is that my article is not integrated
in the common text of your book, but that it is placed as
an independent and separate chapter, followed directly by
its pertinent references.

As my schedule is very tight during the coming months, and
consequently I have hardly any time left, I would suggest
that in such a case you may use the mentioned article in
its original shape, why I include another copy.

As regards the language the article should preferably be
in English, as in 1its present form, that would not be of
any difficulty to your readers, I presume.

By separate mail I send you my book "NEUROLOGY for BAREFOOT
DOCTORS in all countries. Correct Diagnosis by Simple Methods",
that also contains a special chapter about Mercury Poisoning,
which I hope you might find to be of interest in this connection.

I congratulate you to your interesting work,
with best regards,

sincerely yours, y (e
(st

/Patrick Stortebecker/



